

- discussion on PIDs in ErUM => please contribute to/ comment on the document [here](#) => plan: list with use of PIDs in different ErUM communities
- CoRDI contributions
  - [submissions](#) possible => deadline **21 April** => [a lot](#) of information requested on submission of 1000-word-abstract, don't take this too serious, further information can possibly be submitted on request later
  - plan:
    - 1 contribution in **Natural Sciences** track together with DAPHNE (highlight commonalities and differences of the consortia) - Thomas S
    - 1 contribution on ErUM in general and relation of DAPHNE, PUNCH, ErUM data hub, data competence centres, ... - Kilian
    - TA (possibly): TA5, TA2
- WP leads:
  - TA4WP2: A. Haungs => V. Tokareva
  - TA6WP1: S. Wagner => M. Zacharias
  - TA3WP1: discussions on going
- PUNCH publications (paper, talk, poster, ...): please attach the list in the intranet: Consortium > [PUNCH4NFDI publications](#)

# News from TAs and Working Groups

TA 1:

- redesign of PUNCH web site
- cooperation between TAs gets more & more important => organize common meetings, invite speakers from other TAs, ...
- participation at DAPHNE annual meeting: people were quite interested in what we do => interest in more cooperation with other consortia (e.g. FAIRmat, MaRDI) by TAs?
- quarterly report: TAs 2, 3, 4, 6 and **many** co-applicants & participants!

TA 2: see slides

TA 3: last meetings for WP3 and TA3 monthly meeting, several presentations by TA3 contributors => work is ongoing

TA 4: see slides

TA 5: see slides

TA 6: see slides

TA 7: see document <https://intra.punch4nfdi.de/?md=/docs/TA7/overview.md>

InterTA: next meeting **26 April, 9:00** on TA5 document (see TA5 slides for link)

CollabTools: regular meeting slots now Fri 10:00 - next meeting (this week) irregular on Wednesday 9:00

Note: slides = minutes, all in MB category in INDICO:

<https://indico.desy.de/category/889/>

# News from NFDI

## Sektionen

- Metadata: next meeting **tomorrow 16:00**, WG *Cookbooks, Guidance & Best practices* is asking for input on materials used by different Consortia: contribute [here](#)
- Common infrastructures: next meeting **Wednesday 10:00**
- Education etc.:
- Ethical & legal: Stellungnahme zum Forschungsdatengesetz handed in
- Industry engagement: any participants?

## Task forces

- Evaluation & Reporting (TS, CS):
- Tools (Kilian):

## Kreise

- Sprecher: no meeting
- Finanz: next meeting in May
- Verwaltung: Strategieworkshop on cross-cutting topics **27 Nov 14:00-17:00**
- Kommunikation: no meeting

## Base4NFDI (Thomas):

=> NFDI dates on intranet (please contribute): <https://intra.punch4nfdi.de/?md=/docs/NFDI/schedule.md>

# Thank you!

## The PUNCH4NFDI Consortium

### Spokesperson:

PD Dr. Thomas Schörner (DESY, [thomas.schoerner@desy.de](mailto:thomas.schoerner@desy.de))  
DESY, Notkestr. 85, D-22607 Hamburg

### Contact:

Mail: [info@punch4nfdi.de](mailto:info@punch4nfdi.de)

Web: [www.punch4nfdi.de](http://www.punch4nfdi.de)

Twitter: [@punch4nfdi](https://twitter.com/punch4nfdi)

